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Welcome to the 2021-22 School Year!  I hope you have had a wonderful summer.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]I would like to take a moment to introduce and tell you a little bit about myself.  My name is Lori Davis.  This will be my seventh year of teaching in the Granite Falls School District and specifically at Monte Cristo.  This will be my twenty-first year of teaching and I have had the pleasure of teaching Kindergarten, 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th, and a 1st/2nd Split.  My husband is also in education and we have two children.  Our son graduated from Cornell College and teaches third grade here at Monte Cristo, as well.  Our daughter graduated with her Mechanical Engineering degree from Washington State University and is currently employed with Lumen.

My hobbies outside of school include spending time with my family, our pets which include two cats, and watching sports especially the Mariners and the Seahawks.

The 2021-2022 school year will be a time for learning and growing.  Your child will be busy during the school day and I am very excited that we will be in person for our learning this year.  I can’t wait to get to know everyone and I truly look forward to working with you and your children this year!

Sincerely,


Lori Davis
ldavis@gfalls.wednet.edu
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